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Maharashtra Metro Rail Corporation Limited (Navi Mumbai Metro Rail Project) has issued a
Letter of Acceptance to J. Kumar Infraprojects Ltd for the following work:
 
Design (part) and construction of balance works for Navi Mumbai Metro Line-1 at Kharghar
Village, Kendriya Vihar, Utsav Chowk, Belpada, RBI Colony, and Belapur Terminal Station,
totaling Rs. 168,22,02,591.25 (on behalf of CIDCO) (Rupees One Hundred Sixty-Eight Crores
Twenty-Two Lakhs Two Thousand Five Hundred Ninety-One and Paise TwentyFive Only).
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